BEECROFT
CHELTENHAM
CIVIC TRUST INC

the voice of our community

The General Manager
Hornsby Shire Council

Dear Sir,

DA 1115/2017 Proposed Seniors Living at 14-18 Sutherland Road, Cheltenham

The Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust objects to the proposed development for seniors housing at 14
to 18 Sutherland Road Cheltenham. Details will be provided next week.

Yours faithfully

Ross Walker

President

Beecroft Cheltenham Civic Trust
3 November 2017



